
McGill university

MONTREAL
Faculty of- Arts

On-FTCB OB' THE DkAN

January 5, 1927.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G.,
Principal, McGill University.

My dear Principal,
I am enclosing for your criticism 

and comment a draft of the new rules for the admission 
of students at (matriculation which have become necessary 
since tne School Leaving Board has taken over the entire
conduct of the School Leaving examinations, 
draft will be brought before the Faculty at its next 
meeting and then referred to the Matriculation Board for 
further consideration.

This

Yours sincerely,

JtEnel.
(V/Dean


